
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
   
GCSE English Language revision support    
   
English is often a subject pupils find difficult to revise for but it is just as essential that high-quality, focused 
revision takes place for English as it is for any other subject. Your child will benefit from structure to ensure that 
revision is timely and effective.  I want to ensure that all students are fully prepared for their upcoming Core Mocks 

27th February -3rd March examinations in English Language and Literature because they will be sitting two lengthy 
and challenging papers per subject. Therefore, the English Department are providing revision sessions over the 
February half-term break. These are open to all students in year 11 and will run as follows: 
   

• Monday 13th February 11am-1pm in G9 - A Christmas Carol  
 

• Tuesday 14th February 10am-12pm in G2 – Poetry Anthology 
 

• Tuesday 14th February 10am-12pm in G3 - Language Paper 1 
 

• Thursday 16th February 10am-12pm in G6 - Language Paper 2 
 

We ran similar events last year and they were very well-attended and pupils found them incredibly useful.  
   
I hope that your son or daughter is able to take advantage of the support we are offering to give them the best 
chance of achieving the results they hope for this summer.    
 
Please can you confirm whether your son/daughter will be attending via email: 
kwatton@morecambebayacademy.co.uk 
    
 
Yours sincerely,   

   
  

  
Kate Watton 
Head of English.   

 
 


